Dale County Commission

Commission Emergency Meeting Minutes - March 17, 2021

An emergency meeting was called by the chairman for 2:30 on March 17,2021 due to
information from EMA and national weather service just received that a potentially dangerous
storm was rapidly approaching the Dale county area and could contain the likelihood of
tornadoes. It was determined by the Chairman with consultation from some commissioners
that a quorum at the called meeting was not possible. Therefore, the meeting was cancelled
and the chairman took action to delay opening of county buildings and operations until 9:00
am on March 18 pursuant to the commission’s previous resolution authorizing same.
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Steve McKinnon, Chairman




